
Dear people of the future, 

This is a message from the year 2022. In the last 100 years, we have consumed almost 
all natural resources (If those don’t exist anymore, in my years there were petroleum, 
gas and carbon) and have destroyed a big part of what we used to call “environment”. 
If it still exists, I urge you to preserve it at all costs. I’m sure that the future 
generations will be aware of its importance. What you may not know, though, are the 
deep feelings of happiness and love, cultivated by Mother Nature. The joy a walk in a 
forest gives is incomparable. I really hope forests still exist. And mountains. And 
lakes, rivers, tundra and snowflakes. The nature is magnificent. Humans are a part of 
her, Mother Nature. Don’t forget that ever. Stay happy. Stay wise. 
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